
Seventh Sunday of Easter: Living the Mission  

 
“One of the men who have accompanied us during all the time that the Lord 

Jesus went in and out among us, beginning from the baptism of John until 

the day he was taken up from one—one of these must become a witness with 

us to his resurrection.” (Acts 1:21-22) 

 
Living the Mission is a partnership between parishes, the diocese and 

the national church to fund mission initiatives. Money raised is 

shared between participating parishes (45.8%), diocesan mission 

initiatives (45.8%) and national/global mission projects (8.4%). The 

goal is to Enable, Equip and Engage the people of the church for mission 

in rapidly changing world. Even during the Covid pandemic Living 

the Mission impacted people in a positive way. Here’s an example.  

 

Enabling the Saints: Qu’Appelle School for Mission and Ministry  

Despite the Covid-19 pandemic in the year 

2020, we still managed to get through a 

number of courses that were being offered at 

the Qu’Appelle School thanks, in most part, to 

technology and those people who knew how 

to navigate the use of this technology. The 

sessions were a great way to learn in the 

comfort of your home, to benefit from the 

experience of other learners and from the very 

knowledgeable instructors. QSMM provides 

an excellent learning approach. I certainly 

highly recommend taking QSMM courses to 

others who are considering going into the ministry.  
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To donate to Living the Mission contact Cindy at 306-522-1608 to 

arrange for monthly donations, mail a cheque to the diocesan office  

or go to  https://quappelle.anglican.ca/donate to donate online. 

 

 

https://quappelle.anglican.ca/donate

